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FIP Recognition for LIBEREC 2022 and Mr Yigal Nathaniel as FIP Liaison Officer

Dear Mr Cacka and Mr Kraus,

I'am pleased to inform that during the 136" FIP Board Conference meeting held on 23 February 2021, the
FIP Board of Directors unanimously granted FIP Recognition for European Stamp exhibition LIBEREC
2022 to be held by the Union of Czech Philatelists in cooperation with Union of Philatelists in Liberec,
Czech Republic, from October 13" — 16™ 2022.

FIP Director Mr Yigal Nathaniel was appointed as the FIP Liaison Officer for your exhibition, and he
shall get in touch with the Organizing Committee regarding the exhibition soon.

According to the FIP GREX Article 3.4:

Results of exhibitions having the status of FIP Recognition will not be entered into the FIP Awards list,
and Large Gold medals received in Recognition Exhibitions will not be included in any totals towards
Championship Class eligibility. However, exhibits attaining the level of Large Vermeil (85 points and
more) will be allowed to apply for eight frames at any type of subsequent FIP exhibition. Such exhibits
obtaining 85 points and above will be recorded on a separate FIP Awards List. The Exhibition
Management shall send the award list of large vermeil and above and the Expert Group's findings to the
FIP Secretariat for recording in the FIP Awards database and the FIP Expert Group database
respectively.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely
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Fédération Internationale de Philatélie
Kelly Ong, Secretary General

ce: Bernard Beston, FIP President
Yigal Nathaniel, FIP Director



